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Resurgence of Beauty – After 20 years of vacancy and a three-year-long renovation project, the Hall of Justice was 
rededicated in style by Sheriff John L. Scott and District Attorney Jackie Lacey in a ribbon-cutting ceremony. 
HallOfJustice 

 
Above and Beyond – By ramping-up his collection efforts for the 999 For Kids Charity fundraiser, Security Officer Jesus 

Guillen, assigned to Community College Bureau at East Los Angeles College, multiplied his bottom line by six.  

JesusGuillen 

 

  

 
If you have an idea for a future edition of the “Sheriff’s Good News Letter,” please follow the submission 
instructions listed at Sheriff's Good News Letter and email your story to SHBGoodNewsLetter@lasd.org. 
 
“I take tremendous pride in the outstanding contributions made by the hard-working men and women of our 
great Department.  The Sheriff’s Good News Letter provides me an opportunity to share some of their 
stories.”  Sheriff John 
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